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Thursday, 25 September 2014 
 

Questions Under Standing Order A13 
 

 

Question (1) by 
Councillor Parrott 
to the Deputy 
Mayor and 
Executive Lead for 
Strategic Planning, 
Housing and 
Environmental 
Policy (Councillor 
Thomas (D)) 
 

Can you confirm that the council has received no approaches from 
Shekinah, Jatis, Chapter 1, or any other group or organisation, giving 
notice that there is any intention for the building at No 228 Union Street, 
Torquay (formerly the reading rooms of the Christian Science Church) to 
be used for residential purposes for their clients, and similarly, that you 
have heard of no such plans for now or in the future? 
 

Question (2) by 
Councillor Parrott 
to the Executive 
Lead for Safer 
Communities, 
Highways, 
Environment and 
Sport (Councillor 
Excell) 

What progress has there been, since my question in July, in establishing 
the extent of organised prostitution within the Bay's so-called 'night time 
economy'? 

Question (3) by 
Councillor Cowell 
to the Executive 
Lead for Safer 
Communities, 
Highways, 
Environment and 
Sport (Councillor 
Excell) 

Can you confirm that as a result of the Mayor’s decision to axe the 
parking enforcement car (which did some excellent road safety work in 
particular around our schools) enforcement income is below budget?  
 
Can you confirm by how much this is expected to be down in this 
financial year? 

 

 


